
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

DECEMBER 02, 2019 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on December 02, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the 

Ashland City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. 

Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, and Annette F. Gaither. Also present were City Clerk/ Administrator 

Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Maintenance 

Supervisor Lester Robinson, Youth Sports Director Ben Bailey (5:45) Tiffany Young with the Clay County 

Chamber of Commerce (5:45), Fireman James Lee, and Tammy Andrews with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Council Member Tommy Cantrell was absent.  

 

 Items discussed included participation in the Lineville City Christmas Parade, the need for an after-

action meeting for recent community events, the employee Christmas Dinner scheduled for December 13, 2019 

at 6:00 P.M. at the Wynn Building, City shirts for employees, City Council salaries, forensics and partnerships 

with Ashland Police Department, and the Rebuild Alabama Grant. 

 

 Mayor Fetner reminded everyone of the Bicentennial events taking place in Montgomery on December 

14, 2019. Mayor Fetner also congratulated graduates from the Police Academy.  

 

 City Clerk/ Administrator Wynn advised Mayor Fetner and Council Members that herself and Assistant 

City Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett will not be in the office December 03-06, 2019 due to election training 

taking place in Gulf Shores, AL.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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